
 SHADWELL PARISH COUNCIL 
VILLAGE MAINTENANCE COMMITTEE 

Draft MINUTES (subject to confirmation) 
On Monday 25th April 2016 at 6.30pm 

At the Recreational Centre, Holywell Lane 
Norman Taylor (Chairman) (NT) 
Debbie Potter (Vice Chairman) (DP) 
Keith Pickford (KP) 
Geoffrey Wilson (GW) 

 
 

10.    The Chairman opened the meeting at 6.30pm and accepted apologies for absence from 
GW & noted that GT had resigned 

 
11. Minutes – DP proposed and KP seconded the minutes for 4th January 2016 be approved and 

signed. All those who had been present at that meeting agreed. The Chairman signed the 
minutes.  
 

12. Declarations of Interests – There were no declarations of interest. 

13.   Adjournment for questions from members of the public – There were no members of the 
public present. 

14.   Update on the works in Shadwell Parks and Land at the Scout Hut – The Clerk confirmed 
that Emerald Garden Maintenance had planted and staked the saplings at the Scout Hut and 
would chase to ensure the spring tidy-up at Shadwell Parks was undertaken. 

 ACTION: Clerk 
 
 

15.  Parish Paths Partnership – DP advised that there was nothing to report since the last 
meeting. The Clerk was unable to confirm whether the 2016/2017 grant had been received. 
The Clerk advised KP that Harewood PC asked for further details regarding the request to 
improve the surface the other half of the Bridle Path. These were forthcoming. 

 ACTION: Clerk 
 

16.   Rock Salt – NT proposed that 40 bags of rock salt be ordered to ensure a good supply for the 
winter of 2016/2017. This was seconded by DP and agreed unanimously. 

 RESOLVED: to purchase 40 bags of rock salt. 
 ACTION: Clerk 

 

17.    The Chairman closed the meeting at 6.50pm 
 
The next meeting to be on Monday, 18th July 2016 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………..Chairman 
 
Dated …………………………………………… 
 


